

Dear Thorpe Children,

You are invited to help our school raise money for SPORT RELIEF on Friday 23rd March 2018.

By donating £1 you can wear your favourite sports kit for the day.

Pupils will be walking or running a mile around the school field.

Please ensure you have a warm coat and sensible shoes for playtimes.



Dear Thorpe Children,

You are invited to help our school raise money for SPORT RELIEF on Friday 23rd March 2018.

By donating £1 you can wear your favourite sports kit for the day.

Pupils will be walking or running a mile around the school field.

Please ensure you have a warm coat and sensible shoes for playtimes.